
                                                            
 

 
 
 

KING'S LYNN CONSERVANCY BOARD. 
 
 

Notice to Mariners No. 14/2020. 
 

East Coast of England - The Wash  
 

Approaches to King’s Lynn 
 

Collapse of Beacon 
 

Mariners are advised that Beacon B, (52°49.’090 N 00° 21.136 E) has collapsed 
following collision by a vessel and is no longer operational. 
 
An area of 10 metres radius centred on the above position is foul and unmarked. 
 
Mariners are requested to give this area a wide berth until works to remove the debris 
and replace the beacon are completed 
 
For further information please contact King’s Lynn Harbour Radio on VHF 14. 
 
 
 

20th April 2020 

 

P.M Bailey. 

Deputy Harbour Master.  
King's Lynn, 

Norfolk PE30 ILL  

www.kingslynnport.co.uk 
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